Resident Advisory Board (RAB) #1

**Meetings Notes** 

Date - January 5, 2023

Residents questioned timeline and ability to return to their own homes.

Residents questioned whether resident council funds would still be available to them after the transition

Stead resident volunteered her site for repositioning. Said it sounded like a great deal!

Residents wanted to be reassured that they would still have a resident council and be able to host events for their neighbors.

Residents wanted to know if the renovations would be done in phase or in one fell swoop. Staff explained that RHA didn't know yet.

Overall, residents were largely upbeat about the concept of repositioning, and of getting upgraded kitchens, bathrooms, HVAC and flooring. They understood their role in helping communicate the reasons to their fellow residents in the coming months.